Museum Board

Executive Committee
President & CEQ
Ed Morrison
1st Vice President
Peter Visel
Secretary
Cheryl Everett
Treasurer
Rosemary Netto
Ex Officio
George Taylor

Board Members
Obbie Atkinson
Jackie Brooks
Ron Brooks
Gary Corippo
John Cromwell
John Everett
Mac Gleim
Dave Highland
Betty Miller
Charmaine Peckinpaugh
Don Peckinpaugh
Al Schade
Glen Thomson

Advisory Board
Paul Clark

Chuck Miller
Ken Richardson
Brian Webster

Marty Wright

Honorary Advisory Board
The Hon. William P. Clark
Tom Bordonaro

Museum Info
Phone: 805-227-0440
(Voice Mail Only)

Fri/Sat/ Sun Phone
238-9317

website:

www.ewarbirds.org

| THE

| EAGLE NEWSLETTER

ESTRELLA
WARBIRD MUSEUM

Honoring the Past - Inspiring the Future

DINNER MENU

Wednesday, October 1
“"Celebrating Fall”

Succulent Pork Roast
Applesauce
Whipped Mashed Potato
Seasonal Green Vegetable
Homemade Roils
Chefs Choice Salad
Jan's Choice Dessert
Ice Tea & Coffee
No Host Bar

Dinner Catering by

Larry Eastwood

$15.00 Per Person

RESERVATIONS

PLEASE
Call 467-3521
By NOON Tuesday
Thank You

Social Hour 6pm-7pm
Dinner & Program Follows




October Speaker:

Ray Johnson

Ray Johnson was born and raised in
Ripon, California,and graduated from
Ripon High School. After graduation
from Modesto Junior College he
entered the Navy Flight Training
program as a Naval Aviation Cadet
(NAVCAD) in 1958. He
received his wings and commission in
July 1959. Ray was designated as
Navy Helicopter pilot #4822.

January

Ray entered a San Diego fleet squadron in 1959, and began flying the
HSS-1 helicopter( later named the SH-34). He was among the first to
begin night dipping (hovering in order to lower a sonar dome) as the
automated approach/hover system in the H-34 was introduced to the
fleet. In 1963 Ray was among the first fleet pilots to transition to the twin
jet engine Sikorsky SH-3. He later became an SH-3 instructor in the
Fleet Replacement Squadron.

After a tour on a Carrier Division as an Admiral’s aide, he attended the
Naval War College school of Command and Staff. Early in 1970, he
joined Helicopter Combat Support Squadron 7 stationed in Atsugi, Japan
with regular deployments to Viet Nam as a combat search and rescue
pilot flying off carriers and DLGs in the Gulf of Tonkin.

After a staff tour in Washington, D.C., Ray was part of the commissioning
crew of HSL-34, a Light Airborne Multi Purpose (LAMPS) squadron in
Norfolk, VA. Ray was the first executive officer and the second
commanding officer of that squadron, flying the Kaman SH-2 Sea Sprite.

Ray retired from the Navy in 1979, following a tour as a member of the
Navy’'s development team for the current H-60. After his retirement Ray
was the Center Director of a retreat center in Pennsylvania, a business
consultant on the Central Coast of California and retired in 2005 as the
president/CEO of San Luis Obispo Economic Vitality Corporation. Ray
served eight years on the Atascadero City Council, three of those years
as the mayor. Ray and his wife Helen have three children and eleven

grand children. 5
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Getting to Know Your

Committee Chairs
Questions? Suggestions?
Flease give us a cali!
Aircraft Acquisitions
Gary Corippo - 238-2090
Aircraft Restoration
Al Schade - 927-8303
Bar
Rosemary Netto - 467-3521
Chuck Miller - 466-1212
Decorating
Judy Corippo - 238-2090
Rosemary Netto - 467-3521
Docent Coordinator
Randy Majewski -237-1054
Exhibit Hall Curators
Betty Miller - 471-0472
Carol Weiss - 239-2637

Facility Rental
Peter Visel -237-2661

Freedom Flight
Obbie Atkinson - 238-9212
Bob Kelly -

Gift Shop
Jackie Brooks - 462-8141
Ground Equipment
John Everett- 237-9523
Dave Geiger- 239-1598
Grounds
Yardvark: The Weed Eater
Insurance
Brian Webster - 237-0666
lan Webster - 237-0666
Membership
Don Peckinpaugh
239-9919
Movie Night Directors

Margi & Harald Bauer
466-4440
Newsletter
Betty Miller 466-1212
Photographer
Wally Engle - 227-0245
Public Information Officer
Dick Reddick - 238-2316
Programs
George Marrett - 466-7640
Site Maintenance
Ron Brooks - 462-8141
Group Tours
Betty Miller - 471-0472
Web Master
Peter Visel - 423-6409




THE PREZ SEZ ... Ed Morrison

September has been a very busy and constructive month! Airport Day in Paso
Robles on September 13th was a big success with quite a fleet of aircraft on
display, including some of our members' privately owned flyable aircraft. The
RC models were a hit as always, exhibiting outstanding demonstrations of flight and aerobatics.

Our Gift Shop stall on the tarmac did a very good business, thanks to Jackie Brooks and her crew.

On a sadder note, we have lost one of our long-time members and super volunteer - Jim Iverson.
Jim was one of John Himes' Kitchen Crew. Jim always had a smile on his face and rarely missed
attending. He passed away due to a cerebral hemorrhage. Our condolences go to his wife Darlyne
and family.

Bravos to the Central Coast Woodworking Association. These folks met with Freedom Hall
Curator, Betty Miller and Research Librarian, Charmaine Peckinpaugh recently at the EWM and
have volunteered to design and construct some much needed display cases and library fixtures.
Thanks guys! The new Brooks Building is just about complete for City inspection and once signed

off should be ready to house many of our classic military vehicles and other equipment soon. Check
it out.

Safe flights and good landings, fdf (edandpammorrison@sbcglobal.net)

ALL MEMBERS ARE INVITED TO VISIT ON SATURDAYS FROM THE HOURS, 10:00 a.m. TO
12:00 p.m. THE CHECKOUT PERIOD FOR ALMOST ALL OF THE ITEMS WILL BE TWO FULL
WEEKS, SATURDAY TO SATURDAY!

We hope that every member will make the special effort to come up into the loft and look over the
incredible number of books, journals, magazines, albums, tapes and DVD's, available to read or view
at the library or check-out and enjoy them at home. A special day and time for checkout has recently
been added to the schedule. Because of the generous offer from Assistant Librarian, Marcia Rice.
the Library will be open on the first Wednesday of each month, from 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m., (the
regular scheduled monthly meeting / dinner night).

Keep'em flying,
Charmaine “Peckinpaugh. Research Librarian @
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(805) 239-3673 * (800) 540-3247 s

FAX (805) 239-2683 » www.pasoroblesford.com ’;J“i CA L L 46 7-352 1 ;4

2401 Oakwood St. » PQ. Box 3737 ¢ Paso Robles, CA 93447-3737

FALL CONTEST

We will have a contest in our QOctober Newsletter.
We will be inserting a small symbol or word
someplace in each issue. The first two -2- people
who have found it and come to our bar with the
correct page they found it on, will get a FREE
Beer, Wine, or Soft Drink.

We will tell you what to look for in each issue. 10m Stainbrook
Have fun!l October Clue: An acorn. (805) 239-3762
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Please support our advertisers. It is through their ads that your newsletter continues to
develop! If you know of a business that you think should be advertizing, tell them about us

and have them contact Rosemary Netto for prices. (467-3521)

J

ULAR PHONMNES

“atg, ’9’79,5- ”

*‘ Remember, you now must be "Hand's i,
Free" when driving! IT'S THE LAW!

| e AT V&l"’,‘éﬁ"‘ﬂ" wireless

Artfvorfsed Agent

E JOHNSTON GM

305-233-7300

OR 1-800-549-7300
South Highway 101 (Theatre Dr) Paso Robles
Next Door to Paso Robles Target Store



- WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

REGULAR ANNUAL MEMBERSHIPS
JOHN EDELL
GERRI O'BRIEN—Sponsor Betty Miller
RON PATTERSON----Sponsor Ron & Jackie Brooks
ANDREW POND
FAMILY MEMBERSHIPS
BILL & PAT KITCHEN

BRAD & CYNTHIA STAHL----Sponsor Pete Muller

The Gift Shop Grab Bag....

We encourage everyone to visit the Museum Gift Shop and be sure to see the many new things we are carrying.
The Gift Shop & Museum will be Open Every Dinner Meeting Night from 5:45 to 6:45 pm. We have sales often
so check it out.

We had an EWM Gift Shop Booth at Airport Day 2008 & shared EWM with hundreds of visitors. Thank you to the
workers manning the booth through out the day & the crew who started at 7am , loading tables & stock, put up the
Canopy and arrange items for sale. And those who were there after 3pm to repack and close down the Booth,
including Jeff Quaid, Arnold & Linda Hermansen, Ruth Dickey, Debbi Brooks & Ron Brooks, Margi Bauer & Jill
Keezer. An EXTREA SPECIAL THANK YOU to the Freedom Hall Gift Shop workers Jill Keezer & Margi Bauer. Due

{0 a shortage of volunteers, they worked a shift in Freedom Hall Gift Shop--and a shift at the Booth for Airport Day.
Because of the help of so many enthusiastic volunteers we had a fun and profitable day .

You too can be part of this great group. Contact Jackie at 703-0028 or leave a message at the Gift Shop. | will be
willing to start your training as soon as you are available.

THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR SUPPORT!
Jackie Brooks - Gift Shop Manager ~—
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Dinner Reservations
Please
467-3521

H BRAMAR ASSOCIATES

] ' m\%f e = — Insurance Services, Inc.
ﬁ%fi N‘ f:\/a v/ ?‘3‘ KE\D\ L f,. Aviation Insurance
= = . Brian Webster _———tanWebster
SIGNERY & CRAPHIC STUDIO et
805- 227-0277 or 801-9036 e

Gai ry Howard 2135 Golden H|II Road F’aso Robles, CA 93446

Carmelo Plateroti, D.O. # s Aracely Plateroti, L.Ac.

: Darya R. Boland, N.D.
PLATEROTi CENTER
HOLISTIC WELLNESS

6895 Morro Road ~ Alascadero, CA 93422
Telephone: (B05) 462-2263  Fax: (B0S) 462-2264 wwpla{erouoemer com |

EMPO‘NEP THE HEﬁLER‘ 'TTHIN

SHEAR DELIGHT

ALEJANDRA GUTIERREZ
LICENSED COSMETOLOGIST

HAIRCUTS - STYLES and
HAIR EXTENSIONS
UP-DOS - MAKE-UP and NAILS

Wedo Residential and Commercial Roofing

805-238-1019

K. PAGE ROOFING eAS0 ROBLES,cagoud
805-239-0583
(_e State Lic. # C-39-793692

Brian Webster & lan Webster can be reached at 805-237-0666




Museum Movie Night "**\‘1\;:‘\

Friday,October 10
6:00 PM - Thomson Hall

PATTON % %%

This 1970 blockbuster movie is a warts-and-all portrait of the egomaniacal General and brilliant
strategist, George S. Patton, Jr., vibrantly brought to life in George C. Scott’s intense performance.
He's a marvelous conundrum, a magnetic blood and thunder figure somewhere between pragmatist
and madman, and it won seven Oscars in all, including one for Scott’s most famous performance
and Francis Ford Coppola’s screenplay. Franklin J. Schaffner directs and Karl Malden (as General
Omar N. Bradley), Stephen Young and Michael Strong co-star.

Color;1970; 170 min
(We will have an Intermission)

Margi & Harald Bauer, Movie Nite Chairmen

MOVIE is FREE
Fresh Popcorn
Hotdogs
Potato Salad

$3.00 Donation




Docent Doings.....

We thought you would like to see the names of our loyal
volunteers who are Museum Docents. This is a great
group and we would love to have you join them!

Doris Atkinson
Obbie Atkinson
Mary Baiamonte
Harald Bauer
Ron Brooks
Bob Chambers
Gary Corippo
Jean Coulson*

John Cromwell**
Wally Engle

Bruce Hebron
Arnold Hermansen
Dave Highland
Forrest Johnson
John Kendall
Randy Majewski ****
Forrest Martin
Jack McLaughlin
Betty Miller

Chuck Miller**
Gary Nemeth**
Sammy Nemeth
Ray Passon

Bill Pluma
Wayne Rice
Paul Sacks
Mary Schwartz
Russ Surber
George Taylor
Glen Thomson**
Dick Umphrey

* = Docent Trainee

** = On Medical Leave
**** = Docent Coordinator

Group Tour Docents:
Betty Miller

Chuck Miller **
Charmaine Peckinpaugh
Don Peckinpaugh

Because Docents need time off due to iliness, vacation,
unexpected events we always need to have more
Docents. We currently have the following shifts to cover

each week of the month:

FRIDAYS - 10 am to 1pm/ 1 pm to 4 pm
SATURDAYS - 10 am to 1pm/ 1 pm to 4 pm
SUNDAYS - 12 noon to 4 pm

Call Betty Miller today to sign up for Docent Training!

@ 466-1212 or 471-0472

KURT BOLLINGER
(805) 434.1888
Fax (805) 434.2384

Well Drilling
Pump Sales & Service

301 North Main

Templeton, CA 93465
State License No. 324634

RESTAURANT
Since 1948
28th & Spring

Business
Paso Robles, Calit,
(805) 239-0682

o

Open 6 a.m. tol3 p.m.
Breakfast & Lunch

(Served all day)




Museum Musings....... Betty miller

What exactly does a "Curator" do? Well. here at the Estrella Warbird Museum your two Freedom
Hall Curators wear many hats.

Your two Curators are responsible for obtaining items of interest, researching each donated item to
ensure validity, maintaining those items, keeping all the legal paperwork current, changing displays
when necessary, returning loaned items that are no longer needed for display, maintaining the
computer data base, photographing each item in the Museum's collection, working with the Public
Information Officer to ensure publicity is obtained for new items of interest, as well as for the
Museum, raising funds to obtain major works (such as the MASH Mural just completed) putting
together and hosting Dedication events (Mural Dedication coming up), coordinating tour activities for
outside groups, working with other Museums in the county, obtaining display cases, maintaining safe
and secure storage areas for items not currently on display, and keeping the Board of Directors
informed of progress in the Museum growth.

In addition the Curators must maintain close contact with the Docents as well as the Gift Shop
Manager and Gift Shop volunteer staff, and the Research Librarian and Library Volunteers. Most
Museums have many people on their staff, both paid and volunteer, to handle each area. As you
know, this Museum is all volunteer, with no paid staff. At the moment the two Curators are
handling the load. Happily, we will soon add another volunteer, Karen Lamas, to do some of the Data
Entry for the Museum's computer program - "Past Perfect"- to ease some of this load.

To add more paperwork, one of the major Donor misconceptions has been that all donated items will
be displayed indefinitely. We certainly recognize that people who donate something wish to have it
preserved and seen by visitors. Because we are limited space-wise and have many more items than
could be put out on display (in some cases more than one item of the same thing) we cannot
guarantee when your donation will be on display, or for how long it will be displayed. Our early
"Proffer of Gift Forms" were not done by recognized national museum standards and had some
confusing verbiage. We are now required as members of the AASLH (American Association of State
& Local History) to contact all donors from 1997 to 2007 and have those Donors complete our new
required "Deed of Gift" form which will supersede the former "Proffer of Gift Form", Many of you will
be receiving these new forms with a clarifying letter.

Should you receive the new form and letter, please complete and return it promptly. If you have
questions you may contact Betty Miller at 805-471-0472. In the meantime, Carol Weiss and | will

continue working to keep your Museum one of the best in the west!
Betty and Carol @
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3 DAY BLINDS.

America's Window Covering Specialists Since 1978

2307 Theé:re Drive, Suite 100
Paso Robles, Ca. 93446

805/226-0141 Fax 805/226-0182
e-mail: showroom038@3day.com
www.3day.com

Showroom Consultant Lic # 659590

VIC'S CAFE

Where the locals meet
Serving Breakfast, Lunch and Dinner
Catering for All Occasions

841 13th Street ~ Paso Robles, CA
238-3988

~ FAMILY CHIROPRACTIC, INC.

e i v T -—ﬂﬂm ey

'4546 E] Camlno Real « Atascadero, California 934222532
drdarren@pacbell.net « Fax (805) 466-8058

Darren R. Hart, D.C.

Serving the Community for O» er 10 Years!
* Gentle Adjustmcnls
* Adults, Teens, Children
» Stress Reduction
* Beyond Pain Relief ..Into Wellness
* Harmonized Body Functions

* Healing Environment (805) 466-6378

S A M

D.P. INDUSTRIES

AIRCRAFT HANGAR DOOR SPECIALISTS
OVER 27 YEARS EXPERIENCE
Web: www.dpindustries.com
Email: doors@dpindustries.com

Phone: 805-238-9011
Fax: 805-238-1917




